
College-Wide Identification (CWID) Number 
To help prevent identity theft, students are issued a random nine (9)-digit College-Wide Identification (CWID) 
number to be used instead of their Social Security Number (SSN) to access their records when they are admitted 
to Collin College. The CWID number is noted on all student records, except official Collin College transcripts. The 
CWID number is listed on the student ID card and is used to access student services and records. 

For more information, contact Student and Enrollment Services on any campus. 

 


	College-Wide Identification (CWID) Number

